
 

Red Door in the time of COVID 19   

July 12 - 19, 2020  

 

Please “check in” with Charmaine 
If you come into the building during office hours, so that we can keep track of who is in the 

building and on what days, just in case someone is diagnosed with COVID-19.  

 

Many, many thanks to Joan Wegehaupt 
who has served as the Directress of our Altar Guild since 1996. Members of the Altar Guild 

prepare our sanctuary for worship on Sundays, and for funerals and weddings. Participation 

gives you a close-up view of the “behind-the-scenes” workings of our worship. Want to know 

more? Speak with Joan Harmon, Wendy Clayton, Joan Smith, Sharon Scott, Julie Jones, Sande or 

Maria Godbout, or Rev. Henny.  

 

Vestry to meet 
On Sunday, July 19 at 10:30 in the Tea Room. Have an idea or concern for the Vestry? Please 

send it to John Buehner at jablaw01@gmail.com or call him at 734-395-2557. 

 

New directories available 
Our 2020 directory was completed during our shutdown, and copies are available for pick-up on 

Sunday mornings after worship and during regular office hours, which are 11 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

Monday through Friday. 

 

The Red Door is sponsored by : 
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